
The application for the International Baccalaureate (IB) Program at Urbana High School is now
open!

The IB Program is a rigorous curriculum that provides students the opportunity to dive deeper
into their subjects and make connections between their knowledge and the real world.

All interested 8th and 9th grade students are welcome to apply. Potential 9th grade applicants
should look at the Pre-IB Recommendations before applying to be sure they will be able to
complete the necessary coursework before starting the program in 11th grade.

Application materials and additional information about the IB are available on the UHS IB
Program website.

All application materials, including teacher recommendations and transcripts, must be received
by 5:00pm on December 17, 2021. Students should send their completed applications to:
UHSIBProgram@fcps.org. Transcripts should also be submitted via email to the same address.
Teacher recommenders can access the recommendation form though the link provided by the
student or from the UHS IB website.

Questions about the application, program, or deadlines should be directed to
UHSIBProgram@fcps.org.
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